
From: Katie Matson-Daley [mailto:katie.e.matson@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 5:30 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3 

Subject: Diane Ahrens Crisis Residence 

 Representative Tolbert, 

 I am a resident of the 3rd Ward and a supporter of better Mental Health Services.   

I urge you to vote to allow People Incorporated to relocate the Diane Ahrens Crisis Residence to 
1784 La Crosse Avenue. To deny this based on unfounded fears and a zoning classification when 
the Planning Commission already approved the change is discriminatory.  Mental illnesses are 
extremely common, affecting one in four people. Our community is in desperate need of community 
mental health services.  People with mental illnesses already live in this neighborhood - let's make 
sure people can access the right treatment at the right time. 

Thanks for your time, 
Katie Matson-Daley 
1304 Saint Clair Avenue 
Apartment 203 
Saint Paul, MN 55105 
 


